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CABLE ADDRESS 
METMUSART 
 
METROPOLITAN MUSEUM OF ART 
NEW YORK 
DEPARTMENT OF DECORATIVE ARTS 
 
May 25, 1921. 
 
My dear Professor Binns: 
 
Thank you for your letter of May 16th 
with the good news that I am enrolled as a student for the 
summer course in ceramics. I am looking forward to it with 
much anticipation. 
 
You suggested that I might bring a 
few modeling tools with me if I had them. I have none at 
present but should be glad to buy them here in New York if 
you would advise me as to the kind I ought to have. 
 
Very truly yours, 
C. Louise Avery 
 
Professor Charles F. Binns, 
Alfred University, 
Alfred, New York. 
 
 


